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Application Extension

From: BOB STAIR <bobstair@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 1:26 PM
To: Abby Conroy <aconroy@salisburyct.us>; Todd Parsons <tparsons@haleyward.com>
Subject: Re: Application Extension

Abby,

Please grant me an extension for application #2024-IW-040, 280 BTLR 

Thank you, Bob

Great Falls Construction, LLC
Robert G. Stair, General Contractor
117 Dublin Road
Falls Village, CT 06031
O: 860.824.7128


